
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REPORT BY COLLEGE BOARD ON PSAT [BG-G]   

  
 
DATE: May 19, 2009 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
The College Board will present a report on the most recent administration of PSAT to 
all sophomore students of the Ector County Independent School District. 
 
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 

This reported is submitted on this day for your review. 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Hector Mendez      Steve Brown, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent  
           For Secondary Operations 


